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Dear Parent/Carer 
 
School Vision and Values 
 
Thank you very much to all who contributed to our recent Vision & Values refresh.  From the 
responses gained from staff, pupils and parents it remained very evident that our vision statement, 
  

Be Safe, Be Happy, Be All You Can Be 
 

is as important to us now as it always has been and this proudly remains our vision for all.  
Children will continue to be reminded daily, in all of our interactions with them, that this is our 
shared vision for them. 
 
From the responses gained, we can summarise the values that underpin our vision in the following 
four words:   

Effort, Respect, Confidence, Kindness 
 

On a daily basis, our children will be reminded of our core values in our dialogue with them, 
frequently directing them to ensure that they have ‘Can Do’ attitudes and that these four values are 
lived out daily in our school. 
 
In order to keep the profile of our Vision & Values as high as possible in our school, we enlisted the 
help of Mrs McLeod, one of our very talented parents, with amazing skills in graphic design, to 
create and display a constant reminder for all of our Vision & Values in our school open area.  The 
result of this can be seen overleaf.  We are delighted with this visual reminder and hope you are 
too. 
 
Please help us to continue to ensure that our Vision & Values can be felt, lived and breathed 
throughout our school, by talking to your children about what they should be aiming for in school 
using the same shared language that we have agreed through this consultation process. 
 

Thank you, in advance, for your continued support. 😊    

 
Yours sincerely 
 
A Sneddon 
Head Teacher 
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Please help us to help our children live out our Vision & Values by talking to them about the 

importance of these things regularly.  Thank you.  Team work makes the dream work! 😊 


